
 
 

   

 

         
Dear Parents,  

 

The children in Drogo Class will be spending the day at ROAM to take part in Forest School activities on Tuesday 17th June. 
They will need to be dropped off at 9.15am and collected at 2.45pm.  
 
For directions, please do not use the postcode, instead type in “ROAM Outdoors Activity Centre” in Google Maps and this 
will take you directly to the car park. We will be there waiting for you.   
The children will need the following:  

• A small snack  

• A drink of water  

• A lunch box  

• Clothes that are suitable for being outdoors. Long sleeved tops and long trousers to prevent ticks.  

• Sensible shoes suitable for uneven terrain.  

• Sunscreen applied prior to the trip  

• Hats/Coats dependent on the weather forecast.  
The children will be taking part in activities that involve some element of risk. All activities will be risk assessed prior to 
the trip. Copies of the risk assessments are available on request. Activities might include:  

• Building dens with sticks  

• Playing in hammocks  

• Outdoor cooking  

• Playing in the forest amongst the trees/tree climbing  

• Toasting marshmallows on an open fire  
 

Cost and Payment 
 
The cost of the trip is £22.50, to confirm your child's place on the trip and consent to them going, we kindly request that 
donations and permissions are given via Parentmail by Friday 23rd May 2025. 

We are confident that this trip will be an enjoyable and educational experience for all the children, and we look forward to 
their participation. Should you have any questions or require further information, please feel free to reach out via Seesaw 
or to the school office. 

Opportunities such as this are exciting and developmental, we see huge value in widening the experiences for all our 
children, and for trips such as this to continue we do need your contribution to the costs, otherwise we may have to rethink 
the opportunities we are able to provide. 

Thank you for your continued support and cooperation. 

 
It should be a great day!  

 

Mrs Knobbs and Miss Dodge 

  
 


